
Notice of Election for the Police and Crime Commissioner Elections taking place on 2 May 
2024, which is to be displayed on 22 March 2024. Information and further notices will be 
available to see on the NKDC website at Lincolnshire Police and Crime Commissioner Election 
on 2 May 2024 | North Kesteven District Council (n-kesteven.gov.uk), so please visit regularly for 
updates. 

https://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/electoral-registration-elections/forthcoming-election-referendum-dates/lincolnshire-police-crime-commissioner-election-2-may-2024
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